30th September 2022

Dahl ClassThe newly named ‘Fluffy Cat’ has been home with Arthur and Scarlett. She has certainly had some adventures, visiting family with Arthur and riding on quad bikes with Scarlett!
Dahl Class are well and truly into routine! Every morning they sign themselves in and many are now remembering to bring book folders into the classroom and not keeping them in their lockers. Well done everyone, let’s see if we can all bring them in!
I am impressed with the homework so far, most are completing it and handing it in promptly, thank you parents for your support with this. I have also been amazed at the spellings, so many have been working hard at home to learn them. Keep up the great work Dahl!
In English, we have been busy adding to our ‘Jolly Postman’ display. We now have a giant in the clouds, with a beanstalk, a postman on his bicycle as well as fantastic creations of some of the other characters. In the next week or so we will be making the character houses so we are in for a creative treat soon! 
In Maths, Year One have been finding one more or less as well as counting backwards and using mathematical language fewer than, more than and same as. Year 2 have continued with partitioning and also using terms greater and less than including the mathematical symbols for these.
As part of our local area topic in Geography, we have been drawing some of Frittenden’s points of interest and drawing our own maps with symbols.
In Science we have moved on to our senses. We had a selection of smell pots to sniff, some were apparently lovely and some not so much. We heard a lot of “YUCK” (vinegar and garlic). It was a really fun afternoon!

Please continue reading with your child at home. From this week they will be bringing their Monster Phonics book, a closely aligned with their band ‘reading for pleasure’ book and a library book. It is important that reading books are in school every day.
Polite Reminder- PE kits need to be in school. Several members of class do not have a kit in school regularly.
Thank you to the parents who joined our phonics workshop this week, we hope you found it helpful. For those of you who couldn’t make it, I shall be uploading the PowerPoint we shared to the school website so you can take a look yourself. We also handed out a small pack of Monster Phonics resources, let me know if you would like a copy.
Thank you all for your continued support.
Shepherding our School Community to Enrich God’s World and Flourish
Upcoming Events and Dates
 Friday 14th – Harvest Festival 

